
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, May 7, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  

 Cheese Pizza  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Erin Herndon  

   Joel Nunez   
 

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. Congratulations GMS Choir on an outstanding performance and Superior Rating at 

contest this weekend. We will not have choir this week but will start back up again on 

May 15th.  

 

 Any 8th graders not participating in choir, this is your last chance! Join us in learning 

 your graduation song, For Good from the musical Wicked. We will be rehearsing on 

 Tuesday and Thursday mornings 7:20 to 8:05 starting May 15th.  

3. Stage Crew Members will meet in the gym today, afterschool for dress rehearsal. We will 

be prepping for the musical this Wednesday and Thursday. See Mrs.Gjoni if you have 

any questions.  

 

4. The volleyball team hosted Pleasantdale on Friday for their second matchup of the 

season.  

 

7th grade came out on top thanks to key plays from Patrick Wenstrup and Nick 

Polanowski in a three set dog fight.  

 

8th grade also got the W with clutch performances from Joel Nunez at the net and key 

serving from Nano Esquivel, who helped the squad secure their 7th win of the season in a 

nailbiter.  

 

Both teams resume play this Thursday at Highlands.  

 

 

 


